
Atherton Sacred Heart RC Primary School 

 Newsletter w/b 8th January 2018 

Thank you to Celie [Y1], Albie [Y1] and Riley [Y1] for making birthday donations to CAFOD.  Happy birthday guys!  
 

Collective Worship and Religious celebrations 
 

19
th
 January:  Year 6 ‘Sources’ 

26
th
 January:  Year 5 ‘Mission’ 

31
st
 January [Wednesday]:  Y1 ‘Rejoice’ 
2

nd
 February: Year 4 ‘Community’ 

9
th
 February:  Year 3 ‘Listening and Sharing’ 
16

th
 February:  Year 2 ‘Thanksgiving’ 

2
nd

 March:  Year 1 ‘Meals’ 
7

th
 March [Wednesday]:  Y6 ‘Rejoice’ 

9
th
 March:  Reception ‘Mothers’ Day’ 

10
th
 March [Saturday 6pm]:  Family Mass at St Richard’s Church [Y5/ Y2/ R]  

16
th
 March:  The Stations of the Cross 

23
rd

 March [9.30am]:  Easter Mass [led by Y4] 

What’s on this week: 
 

 
Tuesday 9th January [3.30pm/ 5pm]:  Y5 parents/ carers meeting re: Lockerbie 
 
Thursday 11th January:  M&M Productions  performing of ROBIN HOOD [£3 please] 
 
Coming soon….. 
 
18

th
 January  -  Reception CHIME course begins [Wigan Music Service] 

 
6

th
 February  -  National ‘Online Safety Day’ 

 
6

th
 February  -  Rearranged Y5 Rugby tournament at LSV 

 
7

th
  -  9

th
 February  -  Y5 outdoor activities residential in LOCKERBIE 

 
17

th
 February  -  Leigh Community Choir to Choral Festival, Manchester 

Leigh Community Choir is Sacred Heart’s partner choir in the community 
 

19
th

  -  23
rd

 February:  school closed for half term holiday 
 

26
th
 February  -  Lent fundraising begins for CAFOD 

 
6

th
 March  -  Spring Term parents/ carers meetings with class teachers 

 
10

th
 March [Saturday 6pm]  -  Family Mass at St Richard’s [Y5/ Y2/ R] 

 
13

th
 March  -  Art Exhibition in school hall [all classes] 

 
15

th
 March  -  Infant HCPT sponsored walk [9.15am] 

 
20

th
 March [evening]  -  Y4+ performing in ‘Let’s Sing’ at Robin Park, Wigan  

 
21

st
 March [2.15pm]  -  Easter Parade [decorated hats, eggs, cards etc… ]  

 
22

nd
 March  -  CAFOD cake sale 

 
23

rd
 March [9.30am]  -  Easter Mass [led by Y4] 

Happy New Year! 
and welcome back to Sacred Heart for Spring Term 2018. 

 
Welcome back to Mrs Watts who has now fully returned from 
maternity leave as Y4 job share teacher with Mrs Rabbani.   
 
Our best wishes also to staff who have moved on to new jobs:  
Mr Connelly who was our IT technician and Mrs Gerrard, our 
drama specialist….tribute to Yvonne Gerrard is in the Leigh 
Journal along with a few photos from our Nativity! 
 
Just to keep you updated, school Governors have now started 
the recruitment process so that a new Headteacher can be in 
place to take over from me for the academic year 2018-19. 


